
RURAL WATER DISTRICT NO. 5, MAYES COUNTY OKLAHOMA 

September 10, 2014 

Dear Rural Water District No. 5 Customers, 

 Due to the failing main water supply line and the cost of constant repairs the Board has 

deemed it necessary to raise the minimum to offset these. The minimum will increase 

from $15.00 to $20.00 effective on the October 2014 bill due November 16, 2014.  We 

appreciate all those who have cooperated with the District survey to qualify for grants. 

We are in the process of applying for grants to replace the line but, this takes time and in 

the mean time the repair cost and cost of water loss are increasing.  This is considered 

and emergency situation as this line is the main line that supplies water to the entire 

District.  It is our hope that grants can be obtained so that more increases will not be 

necessary. 

Sincerely, 

 

Gene Miller, Chairman Board of Directors 


